
Newsletter Competition 

Spot the deliberate spelling mistake. 

Congratulations to Evie who was last 
week’s winner. The answer was ‘bee’. 

Please cut this out and write your  

answer below to be in with a 
chance of  

winning a box of chocolates. 

Spot the deliberate 
spelling mistake. 

 

Answer —————————————— 

Name ——————————————— 

Class ————————— 
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  Pupils of the Week.        

Year 1           Max 

Year 1/2           Destiny 

Year 2                  Isla 

Year 3            Leo 

Year 3/4            Katie 

Year 4            Kai 

Letters this week 

 Reception Curriculum 

 Nursery Curriculum 

 Family Photo 

 Keybored lessons  - Year 4 

House Cup Winners  

  Key Stage 2  

This Week’s Winners 

 ‘The Romans’ 

 

   

 
Half Term Break 

We would like to wish you all a very 
happy and safe half term holiday. 

See you back in school on Monday 5th 
November. 

Remember; 

‘All in line by 20 to 9’. 

Harvest 

Thank you for your  

generous donations. 

The food received 
will be collected  

today and taken to 
the local food bank. 

Tombola 

The Friends of  Roman Way would like 
to say thank you for all of your support.  
We have a wonderful collection of 
goodies, for the tombola, which will be 
at the school Christmas Fayre on  

Friday 30th November 3-5pm 

Parents Evening 

We had a great turn 
out for Parents 
Evening.   

Thank you to all of 
you that were able 
to attend. 

 


